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  Do You Know? 
 

 
   

 

 

 

   

USI Retirees have full employee privileges. With an Eagle Access card, we can use the 
Recreation, Fitness, and Wellness Center, PAC pool, Rice Library, and all campus amenities. 
Also, we can take noncredit courses at half price.  
 

Honors 

  

  

 
Day Trip to Azalea Path Arboretum and Botanical Gardens in 
Hazelton, Indiana 
 

 

 

 
 

2012 Annual Meeting 
At the November 2012 Annual Meeting of USI Retirees, we elected new Coordinating 
Committee members and officers. Coordinating Committee members elected to a two-year 
term are John Deem, Chris Jines, Ed Jones, and Helen Sands. Jeanne Barnett was elected to a 
one-year term to fill a vacancy. Officers elected to a one-year term are president, Bob Reid; 
president-elect, John Deem; treasurer, Joyce Babillis; secretary, Mary Alice Bertram; and 
University liaison, Helen Sands. Coordinating Committee members continuing to serve until 
the end of 2013 are Joyce Babillis, Mary Alice Bertram, and Bob Reid. Outgoing president 
Sherry Darrell and outgoing secretary Sherrianne Standley will continue as co-editors of our 
Vintage Times newsletter.  

 

 
 

Mary Alice Bertram and the Retirees’ trip committee are arranging a day trip to the beautiful 
Azalea Path in Gibson and Pike counties. We hope that some of our master-gardener retirees 
will join 

mailto:smstandl@usi.edu
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   Membership in USI Retirees  

USI Retirees’ 
Coordinating 

Committee 
 

Joyce Babillis  
Treasurer 

jbabillli@usi.edu 
 

Jeanne Barnett 
dr.barnett@insightbb.com 

 
Mary Alice Bertram 

Secretary 
mabert@wowway.com 

 
John Deem 

 President-elect 
jdeem@usi.edu 

 
Chris Jines 

cjines@usi.edu 
 

Ed Jones 
ejones@usi.edu 

 
Robert Reid 

President 
rreid@usi.edu 

 
Helen Sands  

University Liaison 
hsand3@insightbb.com 

 
 

Membership in the USI Retirees is open to retired employees, 
spouses, and surviving spouses.  To become an active member, 
complete this form and return it with an annual $20 check (per 
person) payable to USI Retirees.  Mail to USI Retirees, c/o USI 
Foundation, 8600 University Boulevard, Evansville, IN 47712.  
 
Name                                                    Email 
 
Home Address 
 
Home Telephone                                    Cell Telephone 
 
Particular Interests 
 
 

 

 

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN INDIANA 

8600 UNIVERSITY BOULEVARD 

EVANSVILLE, INDIANA 47712 

____________________________ 

 


